
 
Thank you - Alice McCosh Trust 

 
Thank you so much from all of us at Friends of Holywell PTA for supporting our application 

for £600, so that the school could take all of the KS1 Children to Paignton Zoo. This trip was 

not only a great adventure for all involved, but it supported the classroom learning focus around 

ecology, different habitats and how best to take care of these. 

 

The children had an amazing day and all left inspired and keen to support the vital conservation 

work carried out by Wild Planet Trust – as well as thinking about the impact that they can have 

at school and home.  

 

Since we visited the zoo, the Teachers have been able to sign up to the zoo’s new education e-

newsletter, which provides them with news throughout the year. 

 

Without your help, we know that not all of the children would have been able to come on this 

trip. The cost of living crisis is impacting many people at this time and we really do appreciate 

your support. The children still talking about it       

 

Kind regards 

Friends of Holywell PTA 

 

     
 
 

 


